
Office of Research and Sponsored Programs 
University of Wisconsin-Madison   21 N. Park St, STE 6301   Madison, Wisconsin 53715 

608/262-3822   Fax: 608/262-5111   www.rsp.wisc.edu 

April 1, 2024 

Subject:  Single Audit Report for 2022-2023 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The University of Wisconsin-Madison has completed its annual audit in compliance with the Office of 
Management and Budget (OMB) 2 CFR 200 Uniform Administrative Requirements, Cost  
Principles, and Audit Requirements for Federal Awards for the fiscal year ended June 30, 2023.  The audit was 
performed by the Legislative Audit Bureau for the State of Wisconsin, and copies of the audit have been 
forwarded to the Federal clearinghouse as required. The 2023 Single Audit Report (report 24-3) is also 
available for viewing at http://legis.wisconsin.gov/lab/media/3723/24-3full_723088.pdf. 

To comply with 2 CFR 200 reporting requirements, we are notifying your organization that there were no 
findings related to your specific organization or to the Research and Development Cluster at the University of 
Wisconsin-Madison.    

If you have any questions regarding the audit, please contact UW-Madison's Audit Coordinator at 
a133monitoring@rsp.wisc.edu.

  Sincerely, 

 Kim Moreland  
Associate Vice Chancellor for Research Administration, and 
Director, Research and Sponsored Programs   
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